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On December 29, 2023, the ICFAI University welcomed Prof. Amrit Raj, a distinguished mental health 

educator, for a talk that proved to be a pivotal moment in promoting well-being within the academic 

community. Honored by the presence of Dr. Jaganath Patnaik, the Vice Chancellor, Prof. Amrit Raj 

focused on the transformative potential of technology in fostering social and emotional learning. His 

discourse highlighted the significance of early-stage intervention programs to empower students, 

emphasizing the role of technology in addressing their unique challenges. The event facilitated insightful 

discussions, reflecting the university's commitment to prioritizing mental health and enhancing student 

support through innovative approaches, as underscored by Prof. Amrit Raj's impactful insights. The event 

concluded with signing of Memorandum of Understanding between The ICFAI University, Sikkim and 

Kohai Solutions Private Limited with the objective to facilitate a collaborative project at The ICFAI 



University, Sikkim, focusing on conducting orientation sessions for students. The primary objectives 

include identifying students impacted by mental health issues and disorders, offering counseling services 

to those affected, and organizing tailored mental health workshops for students, teachers, and parents for 

the entire tenure of the project through programs. 


